
June 9, 1977

Mr. Clark A. McCartney
Director, Cpntracts and Grants
University of Southern California
SJ:on,ier Hall ~()m 33ft
University Park
Los Angeles, California 90007

Reference: Uni'fenn Federal Research and Development Utilization Act
of 1977 - (HR 6249)

Dear Clark:

I have been in touch with Ms. Darcia Bracken of Representative Ray Thornton's
staff, concerning hearings on HR 6249. I have been told that hearings will
probably be scheduled in the Fall and have requested that you represent COGR at
such hearings. My request has been duly noted by Ms. Bracken.

In the event you have Ileed to talk with Ms. Bracken, she may be telephoned
on (202) 225-8128.

With kind regards,

Milton Goldberg
Assistant Executive Director

MG:mb /
vcc: Ray Woodrow


